FW: Open Records Request

From Joan Neal <jneal@chestercity.com>
Date Thu 09/01/2025 21:28

[You don't often get email from jneal@chestercity.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Greetings,

Attached is your open records request with response below.

The City of Chester has no open or closed permits or open or closed violations for the property at 245 W. 21st Street, Chester, PA 19013.
Thank you,

Joan Neal

Assistant City Clerk/Open Records Officer

1 Fourth Street

Chester, PA 19013

(610) 447-7820 (P)
(610) 447-7907 (F)
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